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Fanning Howey approached Shawn and Lisa regarding some energy 
concerns that Shawn had expressed at the IASB conference.  Shawn and 
Lisa met with them and they have offered to do a free audit at only one 
school.  The purpose would be to identify areas in which we could make 
architectural and/or behavioral changes in order to conserve energy and 
money.  There are matching grants available, and they are given after the 
work is completed.     


